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FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company

Perry Nuclear Power Station
10 Center Road

Perry, Ohio 44081

Barry S. Allen
Vice President

440-280-5382
Fax: 440-280-8029

August 3, 2007
PY-CEI/NRR-3045L

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Subject: Physical Security Plan Revision

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.4(b)(4), one copy of Revision 4 to the Perry Nuclear Power
Plant Physical Security Plan (PSP) is enclosed, with a separate copy of this PSP revision
being provided to NRC Region Ill. Since it has been determined that the changes will not
decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the PSP, the Revision 4 changes were made in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p)(2). The specific changes to the PSP and its appendices
are identified by "revision bars." A summary of the specific changes to the SPS revision is
also enclosed.

There are no new regulatory commitments in this letter or its enclosure. If there are any
questions, or if additional information is required, please contact Mr. Ronald V. Rose,
Director-FENOC Fleet Security, at 330-315-7314.

Very truly yours,
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